
 

Coral Springs Middle School 
“Where Virtually Anything is Possible” 

Stallion Stampede  

 Who: Incoming 6th Grade Students  

What: A mini virtual presentation for our new 6th grade students. We are 
excited to welcome you to Coral Springs Middle School and will share 

what to expect as a 6th grade e-Learner.                               

When: August 13th @10am and @5pm 

(Please choose the time that best accommodates your schedule) 

Where: Click the live teams links below to join 

August 13th @10am AM Virtual 6th Grade Orientation 

August 13th @5pm  PM Virtual 6th Grade Orientation 

Why: To help students feel welcome and prepared to start middle school 
in the eLearning environment. We will share best practices to ensure your 

student’s success. Also, you will have an opportunity to meet our 
administrative team and some of our Stallion students.  

Please visit our website AT https://www.browardschools.com/coralspringsmid for up to date 
info on our school and resources available to help start the 2020-2021 school year.  
 


